TAB Meeting Minutes June 13, 2022

AD Report:

Spring sports wrapped up with teams doing well this year. Congratulations to all coaches and athletes. Especially track and baseball.

Fall Final Forms has been activated. Parents will need to go on and fill out paperwork in order for their athletes to be current.

August 8 will be fall sports pictures.

Suburban League will start posting on social media the happenings of the schools in our league.

We now have 4 staff members on our athletic training team.

Officer Reports:

Treasurer:

General fund \$5,847

2022 Scholarships have been awarded.

Committee Reports:

Membership:

103 paid members. 20 are present tonight.

Hospitality:

Thanks to everyone for helping during track season. Special shout out to football coaching staff, John and the Egans for grilling.

Communications:

Changing our website/payment platform to Sports Connect. We will be able to do everything with one program by switching things from our current platform. Thank you to everyone involved in making that happen. It will take some time and we hope to have it up and running by the end of fall sports season.

Twins Day:

Sign up genius will be created and sent out in the next couple of weeks. Volunteers will be needed for Saturday and Sunday (Aug 6 and 7). Look for an email from final forms for information.

Old Business:

President and Secretary nominations were done last meeting.

New Business:

John Boustani and Beth Egan were approved to serve on the executive board as they are running unopposed. Floor was opened for discussion. Jim motioned for them to take office and they were both unanimously supported by those in attendance. They will take office at the next TAB meeting.

Discussed Navigating the Recruiting process. The June presentation to parents and students was very successful. Hoping to have another one late fall early winter.

Motion to Close: Jim motioned and it was seconded.

Next meeting will be August 15, 2022